RYERSON HEIGHTS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL



January Newsletter



From the Principal's Desk

Starting January 4th families will have the opportunity to change from face-to-face instruction to online or vice-versa. The declaration period will close on January 13th, with Feb 16th being the start date for students either going online or returning to Ryerson. This will be the last opportunity for families to switch their preference for the school year. Look for an email in early January where you can complete your declaration.

Kindergarten registration for September 2021 will start on January 19th. Fami-

lies that plan to register students for kindergarten are asked to do so online or by calling the school office so registration forms can be emailed to home. For those registering online,



there is a link on the Board's website for Kindergarten regis-



tration.

Please encourage anyone that is planning to register a child for kindergarten to do so by February 12th as we start to report preliminary enrollment numbers for next school year at the end of February.

We are hopeful that we will be able to have kindergarten orientation this year. For now it will be TBA.

With winter likely to be in full force, students need to remember that being dressed for the weather is very important. Students should be prepared to be outside unless the wind-chill factor is extreme



and/or the yard is too icy.

Important January Dates

New Year's Day	1st
Back to School	4th
Declaration period opens	4th
Declaration period closes	13th
PD Day (No School)	18th
Kindergarten Registration Begins	19th
Term 1 Report Cards	Feb 11th

Reminders

- Ryerson Heights is in Zone 4
- For bus cancellations or closure information visit www.granderie.ca
- Please have students dressed for the weather.
 Unless conditions are extreme we will be outside.